
From: Catherine Kilkenny <cgkilkenny@comcast.net> 

To: Larry & Liv Ames <lames@aol.com> 

Cc: Catherine Kilkenny <cgkilkenny@comcast.net> 

Sent: Thu, Aug 15, 2019 2:08 pm 

Subject: Willow Glen Trestle support letter 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I was raised in the hills of Los Gatos, picking apricots as a child from our family orchard, as had my 
father before me. Two of my siblings paid for their education by working in the canaries as young adults. 
In later years I transitioned to working in high-tech in Silicon Valley, and I am excited that the Willow 

Glen Trestle reminds me of my—and the valley’s—earlier, agricultural history as the beautiful Valley of 

Heart’s Delight.  
 
Every day, much of our city’s history disappears. I do not want this one to also.  
 
Along with me, please support the San José Parks Foundation for Willow Glen Trestle grant application to 
Research and Document the History of the Willow Glen Trestle. 
 
Thank you, 
Catherine Kilkenny 
 

 


